
Page 1 of 1 
 

    

 
SAYREVILLE PLANNING BOARD 

EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES OF March 20, 2024 
 
Members of the Planning Board present were:  Mr. Bolton, Mr. Ellmyer, Ms. Lahrman, Mr. 
Muller, Mr. Shah, Councilman Zebrowski and Chairman Tighe 
  
Absent Members: Mr. Chodkiewicz and Mr. Allegre 
Also present were: Mr. Cornell, Mr. Fowler and Mr. Sordillo, Esq. 

 
AT THIS TIME, THE MEETING WAS OPENED: 
 
Mr. Sordillo, Esq. provided a full detail of the proposals that each attorney provided.  The 
two attorneys that submitted their interest in writing were the following:  Mr. Brent 
Pohlman, Esq of Mandelbaum Barrett PC.  and Mr. Stuart Lieberman of Leberman Blecher & 
Sinkevich. PC.   
 
The board members discussed what differences they felt between each firms and 
unanimously agreed that Mr. Brent Pohlman, Esq had the experience they were looking for. 
 
Mr. Cornell provided the members with full detail of the proposals that were received for 
the Traffic Engineering firms.  The firms that submitted proposal were the following: 
Bright View Engineering and McDonough & Rea Associates, Inc.   
 
The board members discussed what differenced they felt between each firm and 
unanimously agreed that Bright View Engineer had the experience they were look for. 
 
Mr. Muller made a motion to close the executive session, seconded by Councilman 
Zebrowski.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Beth Magnani 
Planning Board Secretary 


